
 

October Newsletter 2017 

Happy Fall!!! We are off to a great start this year! I hope your 
children are enjoying their classes as much as the teachers are!  
Please remember if the parking lot is full, you can park along 
Beverly Drive. Many parents of younger dancers have asked if 
they can drop off their child for class(es) and then pick up. The 
answer is YesJ Parents are not expected to stay during their 
child’s class time (unless they need help in the bathroom).  

SAVE THE DATE: Our 7th annual recital will be held on 
Saturday June 9, 2018 at Miller Symphony Hall! Dress 
Rehearsal will be held at Symphony Hall on Friday June 8. 
Tickets will go on sale in the spring. Our theme this year is 
Dancing Through the Decades!  

Tuition: Please remember that tuition is due the first class of 
each month. If your tuition is not received by the 15th of the 
month, you will be charged a $10 late fee. If your child misses 
a class due to illness, other activities etc., they may come to 
any other class to make it up. There are NO refunds for missed 
classes! Also, if you write a check, please write in the memo 
what you are paying for.  

Costume Deposits: Due October 15. Your child will need one 
costume per class for our recital in June. Each deposit is $20. 
You will receive a costume balance in December. If your child 
is in our Dance Company, please include a $20 deposit per 



company dance in addition to your non-company classes.  

Happy Halloween!!!: Dancers are invited to wear their 
Halloween costume to class Oct. 23-28! We will be playing 
some fun Halloween  themed dance games. Please make sure 
the costume is one that your child can move in!  

 

 

 

Studio West Track Jackets: If you would like to order a track 
jacket, order forms are on the desk in the lobby. All orders are 
due October 26. Sample jackets are on the clothing rack in the 
lobby. You may choose between a crystal logo, or a screen 
printed logo. We have child and adult sizes. Names may be 
embroidered on the front. These make great Christmas and 
birthday presents! If your order is a surprise, please make a 
note on your order form!!  

 

 ***** THE STUDIO IS OPEN ON COLUMBUS DAY, 
MONDAY OCTOBER 9!*****  

 

	


